
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Pangaea Announces Delivery of Ice Class 1A Newbuilding  
M/V Nordic Oshima 

 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
NEWPORT, RI – September 25, 2014 
 
We are pleased to announce that our newbuilding M/V Nordic Oshima was delivered on September 25, 2014  
from Oshima Shipyard in Japan. 
 
M/V Nordic Oshima is the first vessel in a series of four Panamax newbuildings, and she is classed with the  
highest commercial ice class 1A. 
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